              Bald Eagle Repeater Association

                                                          Meeting






     May 21, 2003

A meeting of the Bald Eagle Repeater Association was held on Wednesday evening, May 21, 2003 at the Houston Ridge Apt. Complex on Sherwood Drive in Montgomery.

The meeting was called to order by the President, Jim Boose, KB3ETE at 7:00pm.

There were 7 Club members present:

Jim Boose, KB3ETE, Keith Brown, KB3CB, Ken Frey, WB3HOI, Ryan Gross, N3SSL, Rob Paulhamus, K3RWP, Ken Swinn, N3ZCJ, Matt Lunger, KB3JKU.

There was an introduction of the members present.

The minutes of the meeting held on March 19th, 2003 were approved on a motion by Keith brown, KB3CB and seconded by Ryan Gross, N3SSL.

The Treasurer report was approved on a motion by Keith Brown, KB3CB and seconded by Ryan gross, N3SSL.

The Treasurer report as presented:

Old Balance 3/19/03--------------------------------------------------$1,243.79

Assets:

Deposits

Dues----------------------------10.00

50/50 drawing----------------16.00

Total Deposits------------------------------$26.00

Liabilities

Verizon(telephone)-----------32.38
PPL(Lights)--------------------27.58

Marsh Ins(Equip Ins)---------96.00

Total Paid Outs-----------------------------$155.96

New Balance May 21, 2003-------------------------------------------$1,113.83

Old Business:

The battery donated by Kurt Hunter, WB3AGC has been installed at the Repeater  site.  Kurt also donated a power supply.
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A general clean up of the building and grounds will be needed. A  scheduled Work Day will be held  on Sunday, June 22, 2003 at 9:00am. 

There are problems with the phone line. Verizon will be contacted  to have the necessary corrections made.

The desense problem on the .05 repeater has been corrected and the antennae has been lowered on the tower. The .09 and .49 Repeaters are all working  with no problems.

New Business:

A donation of $20.00 will be made to QSL.Net. The Club web page is on this site. On a motion by Ryan Gross, N3SSL to donate $20.00 to QSL.Net was seconded by Matt Lunger, KB3JKU and the motion was approved.

A  new tone board for the .09 and .05 Repeaters was discussed. Ryan Gross, N3SSL explained the need for the tone board. On a motion by Ryan Gross, N3SSL to purchase the new Tone Board, TS-640S, TCSS Encoder-Decoder at approximate price of 70.00 was seconded by Keith Brown, KB3CB and the motion was approved.
Ryan Gross, N3SSL will take care of the necessary forms for the registration with the FCC and FAA.

Field Day preparations were discussed. Fran Burke, N3ZHC and Rob Paulhamus, K3RWP are  chairman of this event to be held on June 28, 29, 2003.

This ended all regular club business and on a motion by Keith Brown. KB3CB to adjourn was seconded by Rob Paulhamus, K3RWP at 8:15pm.

The Club wishes to thank Ken Swinn, N3ZCJ for securing the accommodations at  the Houston Ridge Apt Complex to hold tonight’s meeting.

Refreshments were served. The next regular meeting will be held on July 16th, 2003. The site of the meeting will be announced.

Respectfully submitted,

Ken Frey, WB3HOI

Secretary, Bald Eagle Repeater Association  
